
 

 

Ref:  FOI / 1380 

 

17 August 2017 

 

Ms  

Email: research@bigbrotherwatch.org.uk 

 

Dear Ms  

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request: Cyber-attacks 

 

I refer to your FOI request as above relating to cyber-attacks and cyber security.  

Please find points raised and Councils response outlined in blue below for ease of 

use.   

 

1. Please provide details of how many cyber-attacks to computer systems, networks 

or devices have taken place. 

0 

 

2. Please provide details of how many cyber security incidents caused internal 

systems or devices to be infected or for services    to be affected. 

0 

 

3. How many times have you reported cyber security incidents to: 

          a) Police       0 

          b) NCSC       0 

          c) Information Commisioner’s Office (ICO)  0 

          d) Other, please provide detail    N/A 

 

4. How many cyber security incidents have caused the loss/breach of data?  



 
 

 

None 

 

5. Please provide details of the cyber security awareness training provided to staff.   

Staff are advised on joining the company on their responsibilities as regards 

cyber security.  When a threat is known about a companywide email is sent 

advising what to look for.  In the future we will look at specific training or 

awareness sessions 

 

6. Please detail the number of staff trained in cyber security awareness.   

0 

 

7.  Please detail what percentage of the annual budget has been allocated towards: 

          a) securing IT-systems and networks against cyber-attacks  30% 

          b) training staff in cyber security awareness    0 

 

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these 

rights consist of two review processes.   

 

Firstly our internal review procedure is available by contacting: 

 

John Kelpie 

Chief Executive 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 

98 Strand Road  

Derry       BT48 7NN   

Tel  028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com 

 

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE       SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Head of Business  
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